
Appendix C - Record search results for the proposed 5853 
Rue Ferrari, San Jose, Santa Clara

County, CA.

This information is considered confidential and would only 
be released upon request by a qualified archeologist or other 

personnel. Please reach out to the Environmental Project 
Manager for any questions. 




